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Academician Borys E. Paton
President
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine
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Skopje, 28 November 2018

Dear President Paton,

On behalf of the Macedonian Academy of Sciences and Arts, and on my personal behalf I would
like to cordially congratulate you the great anniversaries - 100 years of the foundation of the
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine and the impressive jubilee - your 1 00th birthday.

These figures are very impressive, as well as your distinguished work as a world renowned
scientist, who has been wisely managing the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine for many
years now.

The achievements of your Academy are of great importance not only for Ukraine, but also
worldwide, and we at the Macedonian Academy of Sciences and Arts are well familiar with this
having in mind our mutual cooperation by organizing the Days of Science of Ukraine in Macedonia
and the Days of Science of Macedonia in Ukraine, which, we hope will continue in the future.

President Paton,

I wish you good health and well-being, and many more celebrations and anniversaries of the
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine.

Sincerely yours,
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